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June 2, 2015 

 
Mr. John Murray      Reid Settlemier 
John Murray Productions     RWW Properties LLC 
1196 32nd Street      6114 LaSalle Avenue, #535 
Oakland, CA 94608      Oakland, CA 94611 
 
Subject: Results of Water Well Survey  

3037-3115 Adeline Street, Oakland California 
ERAS Project Number 14063 

 
Dear Mr. Murray and Mr. Settlemier, 
 
This letter further summarizes the results of the well survey that was performed by ERAS 
Environmental, Inc. (ERAS).  The complete list of wells (approximately 400 wells) was included 
in Appendix C of ERAS Remedial Action Plan dated March 11, 2015.  In a letter dated April 17, 
2015, the Alameda Health Care Services Agency (ACHCSA) requested identified wells be 
depicted on a map. 
 
The list of wells identified within approximately 1,500 feet of the subject site were separated 
into deep wells and shallow wells and only the deep wells were selected for plotting on the 
map.  This process excluded groundwater monitoring wells, abandoned monitoring wells and 
vapor extractions wells which constituted more than 90% of the wells identified.  
 
A list of the deeper wells identified are shown on the attached table.  The locations of 6 wells 
identified within approximately 1,500 feet of the subject site are plotted on the attached street 
map.  The other six wells on the table were determined to be 1,600 to 2,300 feet away and 
were not plotted. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or if you require additional information. 

 
Sincerely, ERAS Environmental, Inc. 

 
David Siegel    
Senior Program Manager 








